
Chair Prozanski & Vice Chair Thatcher,  

 

I'm a resident of Oregon and a supporter of sexual assault survivors. I am reaching out to express my 

support on passing SB 482.  

 

Renewing restraining orders annually is needlessly traumatic to the people who unfortunately need 

them in the first place. Protecting vulnerable people, children, and survivors of assault deserves to be 

permanent, and is the least we can do to protect them and take away unnecessary pain.  

 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  

 

Best, 

Ashley 

 

--  

Ashley Anderson 

541-324-6195 

https://ashleyjoanderson.com 

 

https://ashleyjoanderson.com/

